
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Aberford CE Primary 
9th May 2025 

 

Message from Mrs Crossley 

 

It’s been a very exciting week in the 

playground, watching the 

workmen building the new outdoor 

equipment. It should be ready by 

Tuesday! 

We want to wish all our year 6 

children the very best for the KS2 

SATs next week. They have all 

worked so hard all year and we 

know they are going to be 

fantastic! The rooms are ready and 

the pencils are sharpened! All they 

need to do now is get a good 

night’s sleep on Sunday and come 

to school for the SATs breakfast 

club at 8am on Monday. 

 

This week, we want to say a 

massive congratulations to Mrs 

Sadler for completing her Level 3 

Diploma as an Early Years Educator 

and passing with a distinction! Mrs 

Sadler has been working on this 

course for the last 18 months and 

has put so much time and effort 

into using the skills and knowledge 

she has learned into the nursery 

and reception classroom and 

outdoors environment and it 

certainly shows!  

 
Rory Indiana 

Amazing drawing and 
writing 

Joining in in class 
discussions 

Hattie Mia 

Performing poetry during 
English with confidence 

Showing independence 
and resilience 

Harriet  Ethan 

A wonderful week of hard 
work and effort 

Being more confident to 
share ideas in class 

Connor Zac 

Great contributions to 
class discussions 

Consistently working 
hard in maths 

 

 

 

 

Attendance this week 

Whole School 96.38 

Class 1 96.5 

Class 2 96.1 

Class 3 95.48 

Class 4 97.42 

 

 

Dates this half term: 
Monday 12th May  Year 6 SATs week 

Friday 23rd May   School closes for half term 

Monday 2nd June   School reopens 

Friday 6th June  Sports Day 1.15pm on the school field 

Monday 9th June  Reserve Sports Day 

 

 

 

 

 
C1 Emily  For displaying our half 

term’s value of Hope 

 

C2 Kaitlyn  
C3 Teddy 
C4 Scarlette  

 

Weekly Newsletter 

 
  

House points 

 This 
week 

Running 
total 

Becca 72 55 

Lotherton 103 82 

Parlington 96 65 

Hazlewood 77 56 

 

Message from the office 
Over the last couple of weeks we have 

seen an increase in complaints from 

local residents on school lane and the 

lane at the side of school about 

parents parking and using the private 

road.  Please can all parents respect 

the local resident’s access to their 

properties and driveways when 

dropping off and collecting from 

school. 

Everyone who has already handed in a 

clubs reply slip now has a place in the 

clubs they requested. There’s only a 

few remaining spaces so please get 

any more slips in as soon as possible.  

PTA 
The PTA will be planning a date for a 

summer term meeting to discuss plans 

for a summer PTA event – hopefully a 

summer fair. If you would like to be 

involved and help out, drop one of the 

PTA members a message or pass it on 

via the school office and come along to 

the meeting once we’ve confirmed a 

date.  

Our summer fairs have all been 

fantastic events which children and 

families have greatly enjoyed but they 

do take a lot of organising. There is 

definitely strength in numbers here so 

please get involved if you can.  

 

 

 

 

 


